
Dear Town Board of Enfield, 

 

I am writing today to express my interest in the open town board seat. My name is Cassandra 

Hinkle; a 5-year resident of Enfield, mother, imaging specialist, and active participant in the 

town of Enfield. I am a registered democrat, who is passionate about literacy and the open 

access to basic human necessities such as health care, food, and sanitation. I believe that I can 

bring a fresh perspective to the community and a fresh enthusiasm to the town board.  

  

 As a full-time working mother during COVID, it has been imperative to budget finances and 

time appropriately. I fully intend to bring these qualities forward as an asset to the town.  You 

may know me as the woman who put up "the little library."   I hope for this to be a starting 

point in conjunction with the local libraries to bring more access to books through out Enfield. 

During this process I have shown my ability to compromise with other team members of the 

highway department as well as the town board to make the little library a reality.  

  

I have been a volunteer with the food pantry bi-weekly for 4 years and this is also a passion for 

me. It is a major concern for me what will happen to the food pantry if the septic stops working. 

I will do my absolute best to help with the organization of that process, for both the food 

pantry and fire department that shares that area.  

  

I also come from a background of 13 years' experience in ophthalmology and medical 

diagnostic testing, bringing a science-based perspective during a time of great uncertainty. 

While I do not have past political experience, I believe I bring a wealth of perspective, 

organizational, and technical skills that would be a great asset to the team.  

  

I hope you will consider me for the open position on the town board and I look forward to 

speaking with you all in the future.  

  

Sincerely,  

Cassandra Hinkle  

607-731-6151  

 


